
October E-Newsletter 
 
2024 Renewals 
 
When renewing your membership please check the following also, your CSSA 
membership expiry date, your PAL/RPAL expiry date. 
 
The club is no longer sending out updated date stickers for your membership cards. 
Membership status can be checked by using the online renewal system at 
renewals.ltvfg.ca. 
 
Members not ready to use the online system can still pay by cheque, cash at a monthly 
meeting and in person at the club. A membership form with your name, membership 
number and signed, MUST be in the envelope, or the payment will not be accepted. If 
paying with an EMT, please add the EMT password to your renewal form before 
sending it to the club. Your renewal will be processed once your EMT is deposited into 
the club’s bank account.  
 
Workday Fee Exemptions 

70 and older, please send proof of age to renewals@ltvfg.ca BEFORE using the 
online renewal system. 

If you have an accessibility parking permit or have a disability pension in YOUR 
name only, please send a copy to renewals@ltvfg.ca before using the online renewal 
system. Please do not include any financial or medical information. 
Membership file updates can take up to two weeks to show up in the online system. 
 
Workday Hours 
Next workday is scheduled for Sunday October  29th from 08:00 to 12:00 

• Leaf cleanup and bagging in all areas 

• Portable shelter covers to be removed at the club house, and Bay #6 
 
Winter Event Scheduling 
Sunset is very early now, please allow time for cleanup. 
Indoor archery on Sunday mornings in the main hall on. 
Indoor bay heaters will be turned back on October 29 
 
Project Update 
Club house renovations have now been completed. 

New washrooms in the basement 
Upgrades to the upstairs washrooms. 

 New drop ceiling in basement. 
 New indoor bay shooting lights in the main hallway. 
 
Outstanding Projects/ Details 
 Bunker rebuilds. 
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Bay #3 wrap in plastic for the winter to test for noise. 
 
Using a bay 
Members are REQUIRED to pick up all cases before leaving. 
No cardboard TARGETS or boxes in the garbage cans. Ammo boxes are garbage. 
No garbage in the bay brass pails please. 
Members AND Guests must tap in out at bays. 
Destroyed backs go beside the bay shed NOT inside it. 
 


